
 
 

 
The Ins and Outs of the Nutrition Meal Programs 

SY 2022-2023 
  

Funds can be added to your students accounts to purchase breakfast, lunch, and a la carte 
items throughout the year at https://www.k12paymentcenter.com/ 

 
For the 22-23 School Year all lunch meals must be pre-ordered by 8am on the day you or 

your student will be receiving the meal.  
 

Orders can be preordered up to a 10 days in advance. Each student must place their lunch 
order to ensure the appropriate amount of meals are prepped. By doing this – this gives us 
the tools to make sure each students gets the meal they desire. Breakfast does not need to 

be preordered.  
 

Staff can also preorder meals or order the monthly staff salad! 
 

To preorder meals or to checkout all school’s menus visit  
https://pelhamsd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula 

 
You will select the school in which your student/s are located on the main page. These 

menus are specific to each school. Once you are in the location for your student, you will go 
to the day for which you would like to order and click on the meals (lunch) you will then see 
a blue section that says add to cart. Once you are ready to check out you will need to create 

an account if you have not already done so.  
 

 
Thank you for supporting the Pelham Nutrition Program – we are dedicated to serving your 

children the safest, tastiest and most nutritious meals possible. This school year is a new 
situation for all of us. Changes to our meal service or menu may happen with little warning 

due to excessive food and product shortages, but we will do our best to keep families 
informed about changes in a timely manner.  

 
Do you have questions or need more information? Please contact: Taryn Temmallo, 
Director of Nutrition and Wellness, ttemmallo@pelhamsd.org. or call 603-635-7384 

https://pelhamsd.nutrislice.com/menu/menus-eula

